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We would like to thank these Member States for their valuable contribution and kindly 
remind the other Authorities to send their feedback by 11 October, in order to allow an 
informed discussion at the next PAFF and Regulatory Committee 2001/18/EC meetings. 
To this end, we also invite you to consult the relevant national authorities for Directive 
2001/18/EC and Directive 2009/41/EC. 
We intend to share Member States’ contribution through CIRCA BC. 
 

 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
 

 
   

DG SANTE/E/3 
Health & Food Safety 

 

European Commission 
rue de la Loi, 200 
B-1049 Bruxelles 
Email: @ec.europa.eu 
 
 
 
 


		2019-03-18T17:53:39+0000




